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Committee Nominations – 2024 Annual General Meeting 

Position Nominee Nominator Seconder 

President Christopher Larter Sarah Zoral Suzanne Ledger 

Vice President Suzanne Ledger Christopher Larter Greg McCarron 

Secretary Greg McCarron Helen Thomas John Hewitt 

Treasurer Suzanne Ledger Christopher Larter Greg McCarron 

Committee Member 

Sebastian Wright Jeremy Reid Christopher Larter 

Cassandra Mitchell Greg McCarron Suzanne Ledger 

Vacant   
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CHRISTOPHER (CHRIS) LARTER 

 

I have been a member of the StepBridge Australia Management Committee since 2019 with undertaking 

the position of President for the 2023-24 Committee and previously with the positions of Secretary & Vice 

President. 

I bring to the position experience in Administration, both in my work life as an Administration Manager as 

well as previously being an Administrator for the Brisbane Bridge Centre. 

 

 

GREG McCARRON 

 

I have been playing Bridge in Muswellbrook and Scone in the Upper Hunter of NSW for seven years and 

have been a member of StepBridge since 2019. I currently direct at Scone and on StepBridge, and I am the 

Secretary of the StepBridge Committee having filled a casual vacancy earlier this year. 

My background includes roles in the not-for-profit sector and the Australian Public Service, focusing on 

support, program management, business analysis, compliance and team management. Recently, I have 

been assisting in the support area of StepBridge. 

I look forward to collaborating with the Committee next year to incorporate training, mentoring, and other 

opportunities for StepBridge members. 

 

 

 

 



SUZANNE (SUZI) LEDGER 

 

I spent extensive time in the Financial Services Industries in the UK, Melbourne & Hong Kong before starting 

my own business in HK providing administrative services to various Clubs and Associations. 

I have been involved in many committees in sporting Clubs as well as serving as Lady Captain of the 

Sanctuary Cove Golf Club (a Board position) for 3 years.  I am the President of the Sanctuary Cove Bridge 

Club, acting previously as Masterpoint Secretary, Vice President and our Congress Convenor.  I am also a 

qualified Club Director. 

Early in 2020 I offered my services to StepBridge as their workload increased dramatically and was 

appointed as a TD.  I nominated successfully as Treasurer in 2021, 2022 & 2023, and hope to continue 

supporting our dedicated committee, Admin and other support personnel as StepBridge continues to move 

forward. 

 

 

SEBASTIAN WRIGHT 

 

My name is Seb and I’ve been playing bridge for 6 and a half years and at least half of that I have been part 

of StepBridge. I was the StepBridge Masterpoint Secretary for a short period of time, but mainly I just love 

to play bridge against strong players. As for my bridge career, I am one of the very few youth players 

around who is 23 years old. I live in Victoria and have represented my state in multiple events.  Last year I 

went to Veldhoven to represent Australia in the U26 category. 

 

 

 



CASSANDRA MITCHELL 

 

I started playing bridge in the 1970’s with friends.  I continued playing when we lived in KL, Malaysia. 

I retired after 48 years of teaching/being a principal at the start of 2022 and took up bridge as a full-time 

hobby; running/directing at 2 clubs and directing at one more plus TDing for StepBridgeAU.  I usually play 

at least once a day and then do other things for my clubs when I’m not playing, such as dealing boards or 

giving bridge lessons/mentoring new players. 

When I’m not doing bridge stuff, I spend time with the 6 grandchildren, my husband and my children.  We 

travel usually once a year overseas to see family; mine in the US, Graham’s in the UK. 

I enjoy cooking, playing word games or strategy games, gardening, preserving the produce of the vegetable 

garden, and reading. 

I am a highly organised and patient person. I enjoy helping others learn more about the game. 

I am enjoying learning more about the back end of SBAU by being on the committee. 

 

 


